
PARTNERSHIP BENEFITS
2 COMPLIMENTARY TICKETS TO THE EVENT - JUNE 22ND

CORPORATE LOGO ON THE SEDC, BRUCE CFDC HAWKS' NEST WEBSITE 

PRESS RELEASES ACKNOWLEDGING THE PARTNERS

LOGO ON WELCOME BANNER PROMINENTLY DISPLAYED AT THE EVENT 

RECOGNIZED BY THE MC DURING THE EVENT

LOGO FEATURED IN ROTATION WITH OTHER PARTNERS DURING BREAKS 

RECOGNITION AS A PARTNER IN THE EVENT PROGRAM
- PARTNER LOGO PAGE
- 1/4 PAGE AD

FEATURED ON EVENT TV BROADCAST & DVD

Please submit payment by May 1st, 2022

Saugeen Economic Development Corporation
515 Mill Street, P.O. Box 177, Neustadt, ON N0G 2M0

 Hawks' Nest 2022 isn't possible without our esteemed partners and sponsors. If you have 
questions and or concerns please contact one of the members of the Hawks' Nest Team.

Hawks' Nest Project Coordinator
Email: hawksnest@sbdc.ca

Office: 519-799-5750

Rose Austin
SEDC General Manager

Email: rose@sbdc.ca
Office: 519-799-5750

Barb Fisher
Bruce CFDC General Manager 

Email: bfisher@bmts.com 
Office: 519-386-9933


